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Employers need to prepare for the Department of Labor’s upcoming regulatory changes. Denver
partner Sue Schaecher spoke with Law Week Colorado about how businesses can prepare for the
new regulatory changes, including possible changes to the overtime rule. In the article, Schaecher
states, “The regulatory agenda is useful because it identifies the priorities that the agency has for
the coming six months or so.”

To read the full article, visit Law Week Colorado.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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